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This bill is a direct attack on our constituional rights.  It was poorly thought out in how 

it would be eplimented and the large cost for no benefit.  We have a system in place 

where you need to pass an apllication process to purchase a gun to add this is 

adding fees and a huge workload to  a sherriffs department that is already stretched 

so thin it can't keep up with the workload.  Not to mention there is no outline of how, 

when this would be put into place and the extreme cost.  This will do nothing to keep 

guns out of criminals hands or keep our state safer. This bill shouldn't even be voted 

upon as itdoesn't have a required fiscal impact statement.  This is an unfunded 

mandate for counties  

 


